

NOTE: The Trust's telephone number has changed The New Number is:

e-mail:

Minicom Service is available within the Trust on request

Our Ref:

ADM 6

22<sup>nd</sup> August 2001

Mr Steven Lindsay Chief Executive Western Health and Social Services Board 15 Gransha Park Clooney Road Derry BT47 Li

Dear Steven,

## Implementing Clinical and Social Care Governance - Corporate Report and Action Plan

You will recall receiving a copy of the Trust's CSCG Strategy document earlier this year. I am now enclosing a draft copy of the above report. It is planned that the report be shared with our CSCG Committee at its September meeting. In advance of this, I would ask that this be placed on the agenda for the Joint SMT meeting on the 28th. Dr Kelly will provide a brief on developments within the Trust. It will be helpful to explore the Commissioner's views on how the requirements of this agenda might be tied into the Business Planning cycle, and any thoughts on future investment and funding.

Yours sincerely,

**HUGH MILLS Chief Executive**